Dear Parents,

This is exciting-we are breaking new ground together! This trip promises to be a truly wonderful experience for our children. Below are some guidelines that we have planned to ensure a successful trip for all.

1. Students may not pack anything that is not specifically on the list. This includes computers, or any treasured valuables.

2. Please send a cell phone with your child or a phone card they can use to call home. The adults will hold the cell phones and cards.

3.  Students will call home on designated days only. They are: ______________________. We will make every effort to have your child call you in the morning.

4. We ask that you make an email chain among yourselves so that when we arrive we can contact one parent who will let everyone else know that we have arrived safely.

5. We have cell phones but those phones do not always have service in the mountains and canyons of Utah. If you need to contact your child in the event of an emergency, you can call one or both of the following numbers: (617) 771-6984 or ________________. If you cannot reach us, please leave a message and we will return your call as soon as we get it.  Please remember that for part of the trip we will be in areas with limited service. Please check the contact sheet and itinerary for more information.

6.  Please help your child realize that the purpose of the trip is not to buy something. We will not be making specific trips to gift shops, etc. but there are often roadside vendors of “native” wares and we may stop for that kind of experience. The amount of spending money each child brings is up to each family to decide although we strongly recommend that it not be excessive. Please work out a system with your child of storing and keeping track of their own money.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us. 

Sincerely,

Victor Young
